

Town Planning Civic Centre, Stockwell Close, Bromley BR1 3UH

Telephone: 020-8464 3333 Fax: 020-8461 7725

Direct Line: 020 8313 4956 Internet: www.bromley.gov.uk Email: planning@bromley.gov.uk DX5727 Bromley

The Owner and or Occupier 32 Chislehurst Road Orpington BR6 0DG

DC/12/00304/FULL1

13th March 2012

Dear Sir/Madam.

Reference No:

DC/12/00304/FULL1

Proposal:

Three/ four storey block comprising 50 sheltered flats for the elderly including

communal facilities, refuse/ recycling storage and bicycle/ electric buggy

parking, with 16 car parking spaces

Location:

76 High Street Orpington BR6 0JQ

The above town planning application has been received from Churchill Retirement Living. If you wish to make any comments on the application, the plans and other documents submitted with it, please ensure that you do so within **21 days** of the date of this letter, otherwise I will assume that you have no comments.

Please note that from 1st June 2011, Planning Reception will merge with the Main Reception at the Civic Centre and from that date paper copies of planning applications will only be available to view by prior appointment. You may inspect a copy of this application and the associated documentation on the internet using the Search Planning Applications service at www.bromley.gov.uk/planningaccess using reference: 12/00304/FULL1. Should you wish to arrange to view a paper copy of the application, please contact planning@bromley.gov.uk or telephone 020 8313 4956.

You may comment on our website at www.bromley.gov.uk/planningaccess using the above reference; or you can email your comments to planning@bromley.gov.uk; or you can write to us and deliver by post or in person to our offices. You will need to provide your name and address which will be used to log and acknowledge your correspondence, and will then retained on the planning file. Please note that legally we must allow the public to see any comments we receive about planning applications. This means that we cannot treat any comments as confidential.

Please also read the notes and information on the back of this letter regarding the determination of planning applications.

In view of the volume of correspondence received regarding planning applications you will only receive a standard acknowledgement. This is a statutory notice for all applications except applications for advertisement consent, approval of details, revisions to existing applications and trees in conservation areas.

Yours faithfully,

Planning Support Team